
 
 

  

KEY DATES 

TERM TWO 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 
BOOK AN INTERVIEW 

Currently, only 40% of our 
students have a parent teacher 
interview booked for next week. 
Please make a booking ASAP 
 
WEEK EIGHT 
 
Friday 17th June  
REVIEW - Final Review Day 
 
WEEK NINE 
 
Tuesday 21st June  
Year 3-4 Ballarat Excursion to 
Earth Ed (Fossil Hunters) 
Depart ADPS @ 7.30 
 
School Council @ 7.30 pm 
 
Thursday 23rd June  
Pyjama Day for ALL students 
 
Mid - Year Interviews (2.00 -6.00) 
Normal school day 
www.schoolinterviews.com 
code: 4d92q 
 
Friday 24th June 
Interviews (8.00 -1.30) 
Pupil Free Day 
 
TERM THREE – WEEK ONE 
 
Monday 11th July 
First day back! 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 

Whole School Assembly 
Congratulations to Trey for his 
planning and delivery of last week’s 
whole school assembly. Trey displayed 
strong self-confidence and a sense of 
calmness that comes from solid 
organisation and self-belief. Well 
done, Trey! 
 

 
 

Student Reports 
It is expected that all families will 
receive their child’s report on Tuesday. 
Student reports will be sent home 
with the child at the end of the day. 
Due to family circumstances, many 
families require an additional copy of 
their child’s report. All additional 
reports will be held in the office. They 
can be collected via the office or a 
request for the report to be posted 
can be made by contacting the office. 
Please take the time to read through 
the reports. Staff will discuss 
achievements and areas for 
improvement at the up-coming parent 
teacher interviews. 
 

 
 
 

Values Award 
Congratulations Levi for being 
presented with last week’s Values 
Award. Levi was selected for 
respecting our school by collecting left 
out sports equipment and lunch boxes. 
Well done, Levi! 
 

 
 

Melo Award 
Congratulations Charlee on being 
presented with last week’s Melo 
Award. Charlee in Foundation was 
selected for her excellent attitude 
towards her learning. Charlee was 
successfully able to read her next level 
of Magic Words. We also want to 
acknowledge the great work of her 
buddy Acacia in helping her with these 
words. 
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The KoalaThat Could 
Congratulations to our Foundation students 

who showcased their artwork following on 

from their picture story book about the 

koala who could. Maddi, Harvey and Oscar 

showed their fantastic koala artwork and 

answered questions about the book. Well 

done! 

 

Buddy Posters 
Congratulations to our Year 3 buddies who 

showcased their work that they had 

undertaken with their younger buddies. 

They created a poster with an illustration of 

their buddies participating in some events 

that they all enjoyed. Well done! 

 
 

Students of the Week 
 

The Witch Story 
Congratulations to Tyler for his 
amazing story about a witch. Tyler 
was challenged to up-level his use of 
adjectives in his story. Tyler used 
some wonderful examples to bring his 
story characters and the story plot to 
life. The evil lair and deep dark forest 
were examples included in his story. 
Well done, Tyler! 

 
The Arts SALT 

Congratulations to members of the 

Arts SALT for showcasing their teacher 

portraits. This group has opted to 

repaint the current group of staff as 

part of their SALT work. Well done! 

Earth Ed Excursion 
Next Tuesday 21st June, students in 
the Year 3-4 classes will travel to 
Ballarat to attend the Earth Ed Centre. 
Students will be involved in a 
workshop about fossil hunters. 
Students will depart ADPS at 7.30 and 
return to school at approximately 4.30 
pm. 

 

 

PJ Day 
All students are invited to wear their 
PJs to school next Thursday 23rd 
June. It will be a normal day with 
students attending from 9.00 -3.30 
pm. Students will be involved in an 
alternate program for the last hour 
of the day to enable teachers to 
commence parent teacher 
interviews at 2.00 pm. 
 

 
 

Parent - Teacher Interviews 
Interviews are scheduled for 
Thursday 23rd June from 2.00 - 6.00 
pm and Friday 24th June from 8.00 -
1.30 pm. 
Year 2 Interviews with Mrs. Hill will 
not occur on Thursday 23rd and 
Friday 24th June due to teacher 
leave. 
These interviews will be rescheduled 
for Week 1 and Week 2 of next term. 
Interviews are strictly 15 minutes 
only and will be held in the 
classrooms subject to health advice. 
The back-up plan is a WebEx 
conference or phone call. The 
smooth running of our parent-
teacher interviews relies on teachers 
and parents keeping to the 
timetable. Please consider other 
parents and end on time. If you need 
more time with a particular teacher, 
please arrange a separate meeting 
or phone call. Students are 
encouraged to attend the 
appointment with you. 
Remember, Friday is a pupil free day 
to allow the completion of the 
interview process. Their care is 
available for any parents requiring 
care throughout the day. If you have 
any further enquiries, please contact 
the school on 55651382 
To make a booking: 
www. schoolinterviews.com.au 
Enter code: 4d92q 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Pearson’s Nursery Plant Drive 
Plants ordered will be delivered 
to the school at the start of 3rd 
term. Please contact Pearson’s 

directly for last minute orders. 



 
 

 


